Cathy MacCaul

replied

7 minutes ago (Thu, 6 Feb 2025 at 4:42 PM)

To: "PDC Support" <pdc@pdc.wa.gov>

Cc:scott.haley@pdc.wa.gov, kim.bradford@pdc.wa.gov

External Email

Dear PDC,

This is in response to PDC Cast Number 158257 and the Late reporting of the 7-day pre-general election C-4 report.

This was an oversight and I missed the filing date for the 7-day pre-general election report. I vaguely remember a reference to a need to file that report outside of the regular reporting schedule but did not receive any reminder about the importance of the upcoming deadline.

Cathy MacCaul